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The Board of Education, to the limits that are allowed by the State Department of Education, shall allow the use 

of Remote Learning in the following situations: (1) to students who must be in COVID-19 isolation or quarantine, 

(2) to address localized outbreaks in a school or specific school district, and (3) in rare and individualized 

circumstances, for students with elevated risks from COVID-19 exposure due to co-habiting family members 

with documented vulnerability to COVID-19. 

 

The District shall develop procedures to enact this policy pursuant to State guidance and shall be charged with 

updating these guidelines as guidance from the State Department of Education Changes. 

 

 

 

 

 


